Advice for Facilities Management Staff — September 26, 27t" & 28t

School Janitors, School Cleaners and School Catering Staff

Due to the impending strike action by GMB and Unison which is taking place on Tuesday 26,
Wednesday 27 and Thursday 28 September, | am aware that not all staff are a member of a Trade
Union, and some staff may not be participating in the strike, therefore you will require to attend
work on these days.

All staff should attend their work place as normal, if the building is open, please sign in and out at
the beginning and end of your shift — sign in sheets will be available. If your school is closed, please
contact 01292 616445 advising of your name, work location and the reason why you cannot attend
work. If you do not make contact by phone, text, email or sign in sheet, it will be presumed that you
are participating in the strike action and your salary will be deducted accordingly. FM staff that work
in non-school buildings should attend work as normal. Duties will resume as normal on Friday 29
September.



